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IMPACT STATEMENT 

Legislation title: *Accept a grant in the amount of $1,709,404 from the Oregon 
Department of Transportation for the Oregon 99W/SW Barbur Blvd. area Sidewalk Infill 
project (Ordinance) 

Contact name: 
Contact phone: 
Presenter name: 

Dan Layden 
823-2804 
Dan Layden 

Purpose of proposed legislation and background information: 
• Accept a grant from ODOT for Sidewalk Infill projects in the Barbur Blvd Area. This 

is a replacement for a previous grant that was awarded to do sidewalk 
improvements on Barbur Blvd itself. The Barbur Blvd project was cancelled due to 
the likelihood that improvements would be removed by the SW Corridor Transit 
project. This project is intended to complement the improvements on Barbur related 
to that project. 

Financial and budgetary impacts: 
• Costs for this project will be posted to PBOT's Capital Project T00946. 

• This work was originally included in PBOT's FY 19-20 budget and five-year CIP 
forecast under T00333. 

• The Bureau of Transportation will be responsible for the 10.73 local match and any 
costs above the grant amount. 

Community impacts and community involvement: 
• Bureau staff worked with the SWNI Transportation committee to identify the projects 

for the grant. Bureau staff has held preliminary meetings with the neighborhood 
association. More extensive community involvement will occur during the project 
design process which is funded by the grant. 

Budgetary Impact Worksheet 

Does this action change appropriations? 
YES: Please complete the information below. 
NO: Skip this section 
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